SWOSU SGA Elections Set Sept. 1-2

08.27.2009

Southwestern Oklahoma State University student government elections are scheduled
for September 1-2 on the Weatherford campus.

SWOSU students will be voting on senators to represent them in the SWOSU Student
Government Association.

Elections are being held online (Desire to Learn) from 9 a.m. September 1 through 5
p.m. on September 2. Bios for each candidate are on the site.

Allison Lee, public relations secretary for the SGA, said all students are encouraged to
vote.



